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Oregon is one of the best states in the country, and many of the factors in that are 

supported by it being one of the easiest to vote in. Not everyone has the time 

available to wait in line at a polling station; many of us have work schedules that 

simply won't allow us that time. What's more, mail-in ballots gives us time to properly 

research candidates and issues, to ensure that voters can make well-informed 

decisions. Forcing in-person voting will only hurt civic engagement and make all of 

our lives worse.  


